
 

 

Rebuilding Public Education           NSW Department of Education 

Wyee Public School 
Works notification | 27 February 2025   

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear staff, parents and carers, 

During electrical repairs, a hole was detected in an external wall panel. As a result, we are 
replacing the external fibro wall panel on the northern side of Building G (a student toilet 
block) at Wyee Public School.  

Testing confirmed the wall panel contained bonded asbestos. The wall was temporarily 
secured, and the external area was isolated from students and staff.   

Work to replace the wall panels is scheduled for Saturday 1 March and Sunday 2 March 2025. 

All work involving asbestos-containing materials will take place outside of school hours. All 
work will be done in accordance with work health and safety laws and the NSW Department of 
Education’s Asbestos Management Plan. All work will be completed by licensed asbestos 
contractors and monitored by independent hygienists.  

The area will be inspected by the independent hygienist and clearance will be provided before 
affected areas are reopened. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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